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Annual Campaign Report – March 2016 

Donor Appreciation Reception 
As you already know from my email earlier in the month, the reception has been confirmed for Sunday, April 10, 
from 2-4:00pm at Cielo. I look forward to seeing you all there! 

Transition to the New Annual Campaign manager 
With the exception of the reception, all my duties for the 2015-16 annual campaign have been completed. My 
final report to the board will be for your April board meeting to review the reception. 
 
It’s been my honor to have served in this capacity over the years with the Chorus and wish you all the best in 
this regard and everything else in the future as I take leave from you. 

Submitted respectfully by Terry Drew Karanen, March 17, 2016. 


